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As in Ogun State, Bishop A.J. Udoh has been distributing our
tracts in his area since 2009. He is based in the city of Abak which
has a very high Muslim population. Once again, we have only been
able to serve him because of the dedication of our dear brother
Bekinbo Ibuwariso. Much prayer support is heeded there, and for
all those who labour in that very difficult country, which seems to
have more than its fair share of swindlers, criminals and
extremists of one kind or another.

While we have constant contact with this brother, we would like
to share the latest mail we have received from him.

27th Dec 2010

Thank you, and may Almighty God bless you very much. He shall refill the purse these funds
came from, in Jesus name. Amen. | received the tracts from Pastor Bekinbo Ibuwariso. | shall
be very grateful if you will send them on a monthly basis, as the Lord makes funds available for
his work. Thank you. Bishop A.J. Udoh




